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To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Wisloe development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I object to the plan for a new development in Cambridge/ Slimbridge for the following 

reasons 1, the small nature of the existing settlement would mean that it would be swamped 

by the new one. 

2. The proposed land to be built upon is agricultural land that has been classified as 

grade 2 for more than half a century, this has recently been reclassified presumably to 

permit development. 

3. The main employment areas are too far away, transport infrastructure is already 

inadequate. 

4. There would be a massive increase in surface water run off, as can be seen by the 

amount of standing water in the fields as a result of the recent heavy rain, a very high 

proportion of that water would be captured by buildings ,roads and pavements and would 

have to be taken somewhere, the Coaley sewerage works is already beyond its design 

capacity as demonstrated by the number of discharges of untreated effluent. 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


